
From: rainy68@aol.com
To: Ibikunle, Toluwalase
Subject: Permit 16-00010 (Deja Vu)
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 3:17:06 PM

Dear City Council,

I have been a Hampton resident for almost 27 years, living on Nickerson Blvd for over two decades. I 
understand that there has been a request
for a permit by Jeffery Moore for live entertainment in his establishment "Déjà Vu". This request deeply 
concerns me, as well as many others.
The shopping center in which this business is located may be a commercial lot, however, this is also a 
very residential neighborhood. We
live deep in the community, and I do not feel this is a place for a night club atmosphere. Unfortunately, 
crime in our area has increased over the
years. With business operating hours into the early morning, my concerns are that there will be more 
isolated incidents. This establishment 
was previously located in Newport News and I believe was closed or relocated due to an incident 
involving violence. Ask yourself if this would 
be something you would support if it was your neighborhood. Please reconsider in allowing this to move 
forward in granting a permit for live
entertainment. 
Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,
Renee Firsdon
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